Welcome, Comrades.

Thank you for the opportunity of expressing our warmest and fraternal greetings to your movement of
US Communists.

We would like to offer our full support to your struggle and to the struggle of all American peoples
against capitalism, imperialism and racism.

We hope that the Second Congress of the League of Young Communists USA (happening on August 27,
2022) will be as fruit full and successful as only possible.

With working class and revolutionary greetings,

Progressive Youth of Poland.



